


GreetingtoallfellowH.O.G.ROCMembers
Whowouldhaveguessedthat2020couldactuallydeliver
onsomeexcellentandexcitingnewventures?Wellforone,
theestablishmentofourbrandnewandbelovedROC
Chapter.OurDirectorduring2020,CraigUrquhart,
gatheredabunchoftrueexpertsfromtheranksofourold
JHBChapter,tolaythefoundationforabrandnew
beginning,wecouldnotbemoreexcited.H.O.G.ROCwas
Born.
Wow,wewereallsoanxioustomoveintoournewhome,
ournewHeadOffice,ournewPlayPark,ournewñfeel
safeòplace. ThankyoutooursponsoringDealer
ROCH-DÈSheldonGroenewald,whotookusin,innotime
andprovideduswithanewDiner(H.O.G.ROCCaf®).We
weresettogo!!Eversinceitôsjustbeenonehugefunfilled
rollercoasterride.
Ayeardowntheline,andourROCChapterisgrowingfrom
strengthtostrength.Themostvaluableassetofour
Chapterisdefinitelyourmembersandtheirfamilies.I
believeourmembersarerealKingsandQueens,and
shouldbetreatedassuch.NothingbuttheBest!!!
Maywealltakehands,andgrowthisChaptereven
strongerinthenextyeartocome,maywerespecteach
other,maywelearnfromeachotherandmayweLiveto
Ride.
Tillnexttime!



As always, we strive to make a difference and we did exactly that with
our charity rides and events starting with the K.I.D.S Blanket Run in
June 2020 and soon after we had a Bikers and Ballerinas Food
Drive and Blanket Drop Off in July 2020.

To end off the year with love and care we had a Charity Drop Off at
Luiperdvlei Tehuis for the Elderly on the 5th of December 2020. This
was followed by the Matric Farewell Ride where members assisted
with donations and offered their services to less fortunate Matric pupils
to make the evening memorable by providing hair, make-up and
clothing on the 15th of December 2020. Our Pack made a grand
entrance to drop them off in front of their friends at the venue.

We visited House Jade in Krugersdorp where we donated baby
necessities and food on the 24th of April 2021. During the visit
members spent time playing with the babies and toddlers.

With Lockdown and all the regulations we managed to be back in the
field of giving in May and had the Annual K.I .D.S Blanket Run with
all our neighboring chapters and managed to gather 905 blankets on
the 16th of May 2021. It was overall a very successful event where all
our members opened their hearts to the less fortunate.

With some of the blankets we managed to donate to yet another cause
at the Bredell Squatter Camp in Bredell Kempton Park on the 22nd of
May 2021 along with cupcakes, food, clothing and toys.


